Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: 2021.12 - EMC 02L Request for Technical Changes

From: Everett, Jennifer <jennifer.everett@ncdenr.gov>

Sent: Friday, December 10, 2021 2:44 PM

To: May, Amber Cronk <amber.may@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Shelton, Bridget <Bridget.Shelton@ncdenr.gov>; Higgins, Karen <karen.higgins@ncdenr.gov>; Manning, Jeff
<jeff.manning@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: Re: 2021.12 - EMC 02L Request for Technical Changes

Dear Ms. May,

We are respectfully requesting the RRC to extend the period of review for 15A NCAC 02L .0202 - Groundwater Quality
Standards in order for staff to continue addressing the Requests for Technical Changes. We have made progress, but
need additional time due to ongoing discussions with the Division of Waste Management and the DHHS Division of Public
Health for their input on a number of questions.

Thank you. Please let us know if you need additional information with respect to this request.

Jennifer

Jennifer Everett

DEQ Rulemaking Coordinator

N.C. Depart. Of Environmental Quality

Office of General Counsel

1601 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1601

Tele: (919)-707-8614
https://deq.nc.gov/permits-regulations/rules-regulations/proposed-main

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties.



